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We've had a very active week this week at BPA taking
part in the Wellspring Academy Trust Sports Festival.
Staff and children have thoroughly enjoyed the week

taking part in a whole range of activities from: running
a mile each day, circuit training in the hall with myself,
Wake Up Shake Up routines with Mrs Lamb and some Active

Maths sessions with their class teachers as well. It has
most definitely helped with some New Year's Resolutions.

I also attended a PE Conference on Thursday with Miss
James where several guest speakers were outlining the
importance of regular physical activity both at school

and at home. I know myself it can be hard in this digital
age to prise our youngsters away from screens, but it

would be amazing if we could all work together to
continue the success of this week with regular physical

activities moving forward.



Miss Greenwood: John-Paul
Miss Axall: Evie

Mrs Millington: Leo F
Miss Gregory: Lottie W

Miss James: Isla K
Miss Wightman: Ella M
Miss Roebuck: Anna B

Miss Beck: Alanna
Miss Hrintchuk: Samanta D

Miss Marr: Wyatt 
Miss Spivey: Mia P
Launchpad: Madju

 

 Louie (RKG)
 Teddy (RMA)
  Kayla (1LM)
 Layla (2HJ)
Lilly (3VW)

Ruby (3/4ER)
 Mylah (4FB)
Amelia (5MH)

 Sarah (5/6KM)
Mariah (6AS)

Tobi (Laundpad)



Follow us!

Dates for t
he Diary

Parent notices

Main office is open from 8:30am
can any enquiries before that
time be emailed and we will

respond as soon as we are able.

Wednesday 1st February: Year 1 and Year 2 trip
to St Peters Church
Tuesday 7th February: Miss Roebucks class trip
to Headingley Waterworks
Wednesday 8th February: Miss Becks and Miss
Wightmans class trip to Headingley Waterworks.
Wednesday 8th February: Valentines Disco
Friday 10th February: School is closed due to
Staff Training. 
Friday 3rd March: World Book Day!

 

Please can we remind
parents to be mindful of
parking safely around the
school premises. You should
not be driving or parking

infront of the school gates.
This is to ensure everyons

safety.

Rockets 
We still have spaces in our

Rockets after school
provision. Book via the Arbor

App. 

ASTROTOTS!
Every Thursday morning
from 9:00am - 10:00am in
the school house. Please
ring the school office
and book your place. 

https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/
https://twitter.com/bramley_park


This week at BPA...

Year 5/6 have started their new OAA
from 

the PE hub and have done amazing
circuit drills with Mr Wingfield. 

Some amazing
sketching of some
fossil observational

work!

Lovely guided
reading from
year 1/2 this

week!



SEND
Coffee

Morning
We look forward in welcoming you to our next session!
This session will be all about

I would like to say what a huge success
our first coffee morning was. We had a

fabulous turn out from our parents. This
is an amazing space for parents to

support each other through any new
challenges that may arise at home and in
school. We know the parents' voice in the

education of their child is very
important, therefore the parents have
set their own agenda in what advice and

support they would like from these
sessions.

The next coffee morning will take place on
Tuesday 4th February at 9.00, this session will
be all about Autism and strategies to support.

We look forward to welcoming more new
parents next time! 

Miss Booth 

Tuesday 4th February
9.00 - 10.00

Autism and 
strategies to

support

SEND Coffee
Morning

Roblox
It has come to our attention that a
lot of students are using and playing

on the Roblox game app. Here is a
link to have a look at some tips that
can help keep your child safe on the

platform...




